
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 5th November 2021 
 

Children in Need – Friday 19th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Friday 19th November is this year’s BBC Children in Need Appeal Day. Our school is excited to be 
joining in with others around the UK to participate in fundraising for this good cause.  

Children are invited to dress in their own clothes for a suggested donation of £1.00, via SCOPAY 
or cash on the day. All donations raised will go towards helping children in need around the 
country. 

This fundraising event will help your children learn about the lives of disadvantaged children 
across the whole of the UK and also links closely to our mission to become a Unicef Rights 
Respecting school. 

Thank you for your support with helping making a difference to the lives of children around the 
UK. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Mrs Marsden 

PSHE and SMSC Subject Co-ordinator 
 

 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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